
 

 
April 15, 2024 

 

Congress Street Detour Set for April 22-26 
 

 
Congress Street will be closed between St. John and Weymouth streets from Monday, 
April 22, through Friday, April 26, to allow the repaving of the road in front of Maine 
Medical Center’s new Malone Family Tower.  
 
The closure will begin at midnight on April 22 and will be in effect 24 hours a day for 
the duration of the project. 
 
Traffic will be detoured down St. John Street to Park Avenue, then back up 
Weymouth Street to Congress Street. Local traffic will have an optional detour down 
Valley Street. Please see map, below, for more details. 
 
Patients and Visitors will continue to have access to the Congress Street entrance of 
the Patient and Visitor Garage as well as the garage for MMC’s 887 Congress St. 
Medical Building. Patients visiting the Maine Medical Center Sleep Institute at 930 
Congress St. will be able to park in a lot at 48 Gilman St. 
 
The detours will be marked by signs and flaggers will help direct traffic. Sidewalks will 
remain open to pedestrian traffic. 
 
MMC appreciates the community’s support and understanding, and apologies for the 
inconvenience of the detour.  
 



 

 


